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Lee Kuan Yew 2015
lee kuan yew passed away on 23 march 2015 at the age of 92 this book which was first published
in 1998 tells the story of his life from when the japanese occupied singapore in 1941 until
1998 when he was senior minister based on 13 exclusive interviews held over 30 hours this book
chronicles the events people and political fortunes that were to shape lee s view of the world
as well as the path he set for the transformation of singapore it delves into the choices he
made the political turnings he took the insights gained and lessons learnt some of which were
expounded to the authors for the first time with wit wisdom candour and vivid recollection
written by three leading journalists from the straits times

Lee Kuan Yew: The Man and His Ideas 2015-04-16
lee kuan yew passed away on 23 march 2015 at the age of 92 this book which was first published
in 1998 tells the story of his life from when the japanese occupied singapore in 1941 until
1998 when he was senior minister based on 13 exclusive interviews held over 30 hours this book
chronicles the events people and political fortunes that were to shape lee s view of the world
as well as the path he set for the transformation of singapore it delves into the choices he
made the political turnings he took the insights gained and lessons learnt some of which were
expounded to the authors for the first time with wit wisdom candour and vivid recollection
written by three leading journalists from the straits times

Lee Kuan Yew, the Man and His Ideas 1998
please note this is a companion version not the original book sample book insights 1 the
chinese have always believed that the country is safe only when the center is strong a weak
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center means confusion and chaos while a strong center leads to a peaceful and prosperous
china 2 the communist party still retains its hold over china the state security apparatus is
able to nip any unrest in the bud but it is also able to take the side of villagers against
corrupt local officials 3 china s economy has grown significantly and the country will
continue to do so over the next few decades militarily it will make big strides and develop
the technology and capabilities that will allow it to protect its power 4 the chinese
government is likely to move towards a more participatory form of government they will not
allow free for all elections but they will allow controlled electoral contests between
candidates approved by the party

One Man's View of the World 2019
cnn book of the week featuring a foreword by henry kissinger the grand strategist and founder
of modern singapore offers key insights and opinions on globalization geopolitics economic
growth and democracy in a series of interviews with the author of destined for war and others
if you are interested in the future of asia which means the future of the world you ve got to
read this book fareed zakaria cnn when lee kuan yew speaks presidents prime ministers
diplomats and ceos listen lee the founding father of modern singapore and its prime minister
from 1959 to 1990 has honed his wisdom during more than fifty years on the world stage almost
single handedly responsible for transforming singapore into a western style economic success
he offers a unique perspective on the geopolitics of east and west american presidents from
richard nixon to barack obama have welcomed him to the white house british prime ministers
from margaret thatcher to tony blair have recognized his wisdom and business leaders from
rupert murdoch to rex tillerson ceo of exxon mobil have praised his accomplishments this book
gathers key insights from interviews speeches and lee s voluminous published writings and
presents them in an engaging question and answer format lee offers his assessment of china s
future asserting among other things that china will want to share this century as co equals
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with the u s he affirms the united states position as the world s sole superpower but
expresses dismay at the vagaries of its political system he offers strategic advice for
dealing with china and goes on to discuss india s future islamic terrorism economic growth
geopolitics and globalization and democracy lee does not pull his punches offering his
unvarnished opinions on multiculturalism the welfare state education and the free market this
little book belongs on the reading list of every world leader

Summary of Lee Kuan Yew's One Man's View of the World
2022-08-29T22:59:00Z
the singapore story is the first volume of the memoirs of lee kuan yew the man who planted the
island state of singapore firmly on the map of the world it was first published in 1999 in
intimate detail lee recounts the battles against colonialists communists and communalists that
led to singapore s independence with consummate political skill he countered adversaries
sometimes enlisting their help at others opposing them in the single minded pursuit of
singapore s interests we read how he led striking unionists against the colonial government
how over tea and golf he fostered ties with key players in britain and malaya of secret
midnight meetings in badly lit rooms drinking warm anchor beer with a communist underground
leader of his purposeful forging of an alliance with communists to gain the support of the
chinese educated masses readers will find inspiration in his tenacity as he fought for the
people s hearts and minds against first the communists and later the communalists in
parliament on the streets and through the media drawing on unpublished cabinet papers archives
in singapore britain australia new zealand and the united states as well as personal
correspondence he gives us a vivid picture of how others viewed him determined lee will bluff
bully and blackmail up to the eleventh hour motivated choo knew i sweated blood to master
hokkien ambitious he would think himself as legitimate as i was to be the leader of malaya
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dangerous crush lee put him inside it is a sometimes controversial yet strangely consistent
portrait of this asian statesman these experiences and his dealings with the political leaders
were to shape his views and policies which have had a major impact on singapore and the region

Lee Kuan Yew 2020-09-22
up close with lee kuan yew gathers some of the vivid memories of 37 people who have worked or
interacted closely with lee kuan yew in some way or other from when he was at raffles college
in 1941 right up to his demise in 2015 among these are his 13 principal private secretaries
and special assistants and mdm yeong yoon ying his press secretary of over 20 years the others
include former president s r nathan puan noor aishah who is the widow of president yusof ishak
former chief justice yong pung how and friends such as robert kuok from his raffles college
days this book captures an unvarnished look at what it was like to interact with the serious
and no nonsense mr lee both at work and outside of work contributing authors robert kuok yong
pung how othman wok puan noor aishah s r nathan j y pillay lim chin beng wee cho yaw chn g jit
koon sidek saniff philip yeo jennie chua liew mun leong lim siong guan jagjeet singh ng kok
song lam chuan leong bilahari kausikan stephen lee li ka shing tan guong ching dr s vasoo
moses lee ho meng kit yatiman yusof yeong yoon ying alan chan peter seah heng swee keat leo
yip andrew tan peter tan cheng wai keung lee seow hiang chee hong tat anthony tan lim teck
kiat

One Man's View of the World 2013
lee kuan yew played the pivotal role in singapore s transition from british crown colony to
independent developing nation and on to the economically powerful and diplomatically
influential city state it is today throughout this surprising and at times painful journey he
has proved a charismatic and occasionally controversial leader lee is a conviction politician
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whose speeches are unambiguous characterful and eminently quotable this collection of almost
600 short quotations provides a compelling summary of his views on a wide range of topics from
singapore s past present and future in lee s own words i have been accused of many things in
my lfe but not even my worst enemy has ever accused me of being afraid to speak my mind

The Singapore Story: Memoirs of Lee Kuan Yew 2012-09-15
shortlisted for the red dot book awards younger readers category 2014 2015 the future leader
of singapore spent his growing up years doing what other children did in the 1920s harry liked
to play with spinning tops marbles kites and even fighting fish while he was a little
mischievous as a child harry worked hard in school to achieve academic success eventually
winning scholarships to attend the prestigious raffles college especially for younger readers
this inspiring picture book about the childhood of harry lee kuan yew is one that parents
caregivers and teachers can share with children providing the perfect opportunity for grown
ups to tell share with them his contributions to the country

Up Close With Lee Kuan Yew 2016-03-15
revised edition of a biography of singapore s prime minister based on his public statements
and interviews with other politicians and local activists includes a postscript to cover
events since the publication of the first edition in 1986 the author is a melbourne born
anglican priest

The Wit & Wisdom of Lee Kuan Yew 2013
in so doing he seeks to unravel many of the apparent contradictions and enigmas that bedevil



the conquest of cool business culture

2023-03-18 7/22 the conquest of cool business
culture

lee s career and examines how lee has been influenced by british and chinese racism western
progressivism english and chinese elitism and even the cultural evolutionism of arnold toynbee
book jacket

Lee Kuan Yew 2019
lee kuan yew the critical years 1971 78 is a facsimile edition of alex josey s second
masterful account of singapore s formidable prime minister first published in 1980 and simply
titled lee kuan yew vol 2 in this volume josey tells the continuing story of singapore s
remarkable development from the beginning of 1971 to the end of 1978 read about lee s fears
hopes triumphs and failures his analytical judgements his look into the future his valuations
and beliefs his unswerving faith in the ability of the average singaporean to understand what
his prime minister is talking about and his supreme confidence that singapore will survive as
an independent if inter dependent sovereign state and be successful

A Boy Named Harry 1990
few gave tiny singapore much chance of survival when it was granted independence in 1965 how
is it then that today the former british colonial trading post is a thriving asian metropolis
with not only the world s number one airline best airport and busiest port of trade but also
the world s fourth highest per capita real income the story of that transformation is told
here by singapore s charismatic controversial founding father lee kuan yew rising from a
legacy of divisive colonialism the devastation of the second world war and general poverty and
disorder following the withdrawal of foreign forces singapore now is hailed as a city of the
future this miraculous history is dramatically recounted by the man who not only lived through
it all but who fearlessly forged ahead and brought about most of these changes delving deep
into his own meticulous notes as well as previously unpublished government papers and official
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records lee details the extraordinary efforts it took for an island city state in southeast
asia to survive at that time lee explains how he and his cabinet colleagues finished off the
communist threat to the fledgling state s security and began the arduous process of nation
building forging basic infrastructural roads through a land that still consisted primarily of
swamps creating an army from a hitherto racially and ideologically divided population stamping
out the last vestiges of colonial era corruption providing mass public housing and
establishing a national airline and airport in this illuminating account lee writes frankly
about his trenchant approach to political opponents and his often unorthodox views on human
rights democracy and inherited intelligence aiming always to be correct not politically
correct nothing in singapore escaped his watchful eye whether choosing shrubs for the greening
of the country restoring the romance of the historic raffles hotel or openly unabashedly
persuading young men to marry women as well educated as themselves today s safe tidy singapore
bears lee s unmistakable stamp for which he is unapologetic if this is a nanny state i am
proud to have fostered one though lee s domestic canvas in singapore was small his vigor and
talent assured him a larger place in world affairs with inimitable style he brings history to
life with cogent analyses of some of the greatest strategic issues of recent times and reveals
how over the years he navigated the shifting tides of relations among america china and taiwan
acting as confidant sounding board and messenger for them he also includes candid sometimes
acerbic pen portraits of his political peers including the indomitable margaret thatcher and
ronald reagan the poetry spouting jiang zemin and ideologues george bush and deng xiaoping lee
also lifts the veil on his family life and writes tenderly of his wife and stalwart partner
kwa geok choo and of their pride in their three children particularly the eldest son hsien
loong who is now singapore s deputy prime minister for more than three decades lee kuan yew
has been praised and vilified in equal measure and he has established himself as a force
impossible to ignore in asian and international politics from third world to first offers
readers a compelling glimpse into this visionary s heart soul and mind



the conquest of cool business culture

2023-03-18 9/22 the conquest of cool business
culture

No Man is an Island 2000
the inside story of one of the world s most successful political parties the ruling people s
action party of singapore riveting account of political developments from pap s inception in
1954 to the present day concise text written by experienced journalists e xtensively and
carefully researched over five years and with over 300 interviews with key players and pap
legislative assemblymen who defected men in whiteis the inside story of one of the world s
most successful political parties the ruling people s action party of singapore with its
victory in the 2006 polls pap has won 12 successive general elections since it assumed power
in 1959 narrated in three parts it chronicles the rise fall capture split and rise of a
political party which has become synonymous with the spellbinding success of singapore and
delves into the reasons for its track record and longevity part onetells how lee kuan yew and
his anglicised associates collaborated with radical chinese speaking trade unionist to form a
small left wing party in 1954 to drive out the british colonialists and how they fell out over
the issue of merger with malaya part twocaptures the agonies of leadership self renewal part
threewraps up the pap story by tracing the origins and discussing some of the key principles
that characterised singapore governance

Lee Kuan Yew 2013-07-15
irene ng has written a book that gives a comprehensive portrayal of mr rajaratnam one of
singapore s outstanding leaders who played a crucial part in the momentous and crisis ridden
transition to iindependence this is a book about the man and his wisdom one would fail to
appreciate him until one reads this absorbing book and reflects on the acuity and breadth of
his insights and his wisdom s r nathan president of singapore in the course of a thirty three
year career in diplomacy i met many great leaders having done so i can confidently assert that
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s rajaratnam was one of the greatest leaders i met sadly few in singapore understand how great
rajaratnam was this well researched comprehensive volume by irene ng therefore fills a real
need both singaporeans and non singaporeans will benefit a lot from reading it kishore
mahbubani dean lee kuan yew school of public policy national university of singapore
rajaratnam is one of the founding fathers of modern singapore he was singapore s first and
longest serving foreign minister he was a rebel and a revolutionary he was an intellectual and
a man of action in this wonderful book irene ng tells the story of this remarkable leader of
singapore i found the book both enjoyable and insightful tommy koh ambassador at large
singapore

Lee Kuan Yew: The Critical Years 1984
lee kuan yew was no one s fool and handled know it all western journalists well when he cared
to deal with them at all

Lee Kuan Yew's Singapore 2011-02-08
lee kuan yew through the eyes of chinese scholars is a compilation of essays by highly
respected chinese scholars in which they evaluate the life work and philosophy of lee kuan yew
founding prime minister of singapore presenting a range of views from a uniquely chinese asian
perspective this book provides valuable insights for those who wish to gain a fuller and
deeper understanding of lee kuan yew the man as well as singapore his nation marking the
momentous event of his death as well as the 50th anniversary of singapore s independence in
2015 this compilation reflects both the high regard in which lee kuan yew is held across the
chinese speaking world as well as the reservations of a few the contributors are all ethnic
chinese from different academic disciplines ranging from a nobel laureate in physics chen ning
yang to historians economists and political scientists they include singaporeans such as wang
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gungwu and chew cheng hai as well as scholars from china the us and hong kong such as yongnian
zheng ying shih yu lawrence lau and hang chi lam among others originally published in chinese
this english translation makes the material accessible to a wider english reading audience

From Third World to First 2009
when p v narasimha rao and manmohan singh launched india s look east policy it was only the
first stage of the strategy to foster economic and security cooperation with the united states
but looking east became an end in itself and singapore a valid destination largely because of
lee kuan yew he had been trying since the 1950s to persuade india s leaders that china would
steal a march on them if they neglected domestic reform and ignored a region that india had
influenced profoundly in ancient times with his deep understanding of indian life close ties
with india s leaders from jawaharlal nehru on and sound grasp of realpolitik lee never tired
of stressing that asia would be submerged if india did not emerge looking east to look west
recounts how india and singapore rediscovered long forgotten ties in the endeavour to create a
new asia singapore sponsored india s membership of regional institutions india and singapore
broke diplomatic convention with unprecedented economic and defence agreements that are set to
transform boundaries of trade and cooperation this book traces the process from the earliest
mention of suvarnadbhumi in the ramayana to lee kuan yew s letter to lal bahadur shastri
within moments of declaring independence on 9 august 1965 from the tata s pioneering
industrial training venture in singapore to singapore s information technology park in
bangalore it explains the part lee played in india s emergence as a player in the emerging
concert of asia history comes alive in these pages as sunanda k datta ray who had eight long
conversations with lee kuan yew tells the story in the words of the main actors and with a
wealth of anecdotes and personal details not available to many chroniclers
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Men in White 2010
the fantasy booktok sensation for fans of uprooted and for the wolf comes a dark lushly gothic
fantasy about a maiden who must unleash the monster within to save her kingdom but the monster
in her head isn t the only threat lurking elspeth needs a monster the monster might be her
elspeth spindle needs more than luck to stay safe in the eerie mist locked kingdom she calls
home she needs a monster she calls him the nightmare an ancient mercurial spirit trapped in
her head he protects her he keeps her secrets but nothing comes for free especially magic when
elspeth meets a mysterious highwayman on the forest road her life takes a drastic turn thrust
into a world of shadow and deception she joins a dangerous quest to cure the kingdom of the
dark magic infecting it except the highwayman just so happens to be the king s own nephew
captain of the destriers and guilty of high treason he and elspeth have until solstice to
gather twelve providence cards the keys to the cure but as the stakes heighten and their
undeniable attraction intensifies elspeth is forced to face her darkest secret yet the
nightmare is slowly darkly taking over her mind and she might not be able to stop him

The Singapore Lion 1986
political genius is never without controversy or without mystery this is what makes it so
interesting and so rare is lee kuan yew the feral authoritarian figure that western critics
claim or a stoic pioneer in new approaches to developing a nation uncorrupt modern almost
scientific american journalist tom plate first interviewed the founder of modern singapore in
1996 in a continuing back and forth with lky that led to the summer of 2009 when the former
prime minister agreed to sit down for two days of unprecedentedly informal but intense
conversations that led to this special book this new edition includes fascinating excerpts
from prior interviews as well as the author s assessment of the man who goes down in history
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as the world s longest serving prime minister and as one of the most unforgettable political
figures of modern times you have done a superb job of capturing the many facets of this
extraordinary man dr henry a kissinger on conversations with lee kuan yew

No Man is an Island 2016
the people s action party pap of singapore is among the longest ruling democratically elected
political parties in the world in power continuously since singapore gained self rule in 1959
such longevity is the product of an institution that is itself dynamic and responsive but
remarkably the story of the party as institution has not received the sustained study it
deserves from either historians or political scientists this narrative history of the pap
follows the story through decisions made by party leaders as they sought to respond to the
changing demands and expectations of the singapore electorate over a thirty year period that
saw singapore enter the ranks of developed nations the focus is on change in four dimensions
in the communications methods and styles the party adopted the mechanisms it developed for
managing institutional change the sometimes vexed question of party renewal and the evolution
of economic and social policy drawing on internal party documents and multiple interviews with
key leaders over the course of a decade this book provides a detailed portrait of a robust
political institution and establishes a distinctive new narrative of singapore politics

The LKY Story 2015
goh chok tong was an improbable prime minister for an unlikely country not by the norms and
logic of most developing asian countries he had neither the connections nor the cunning to
rise to the top and was even once famously derided by his mentor lee kuan yew for being wooden
in his communication skills except for an imposing height most unusual in this part of the
world he was an ordinary man he lost his father at a young age lived in a two bedroom public
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flat with his mother and four siblings and needed a government bursary to complete university

Conversations with Lee Kuan Yew 2016-12-27
in a powerful and deeply personal memoir david brock the original right wing scandal reporter
chronicles his rise to the pinnacle of the conservative movement and his painful break with it
david brock pilloried anita hill in a bestseller his reporting in the american spectator as
part of the infamous arkansas project triggered the course of events that led to the historic
impeachment trial of president clinton brock was at the center of the right wing dirty tricks
operation of the gingrich era and a true believer until he could no longer deny that the
political force he was advancing was built on little more than lies hate and hypocrisy in
blinded by the right brock who came out of the closet at the height of his conservative renown
tells his riveting story from the beginning giving us the first insider s view of what hillary
rodham clinton called the vast right wing conspiracy whether dealing with the right wing press
the richly endowed think tanks republican political operatives or the paula jones case brock
names names from clarence thomas on down uncovers hidden links and demonstrates how the
republican right s zeal for power created the poisonous political climate that culminated in
george w bush s election with a new afterword by the author blinded by the right is a classic
political memoir of our times

Lee Kuan Yew Through The Eyes Of Chinese Scholars 2009
lee kuan yew singapore s first prime minister is a figure whose international stature far
exceeds that of the tiny island over which he ruled for thirty years lee is the principal
architect of singapore s political stability and its economic success and is often credited
with being the leader of economic development throughout asia yet the continuing interest in
the man several years after his retirement from the prime ministership derives mainly from his
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contributions on the greater world stage lee was a leading figure in the recent revival
confucianism throughout the chinese world and was the principle architect of the asian values
campaign of the 1990s in this role he has been at the forefront of both practical and
theoretical efforts to reconcile undemocratic illiberal elitism with the requirements of a
prosperous capitalist economy operating in the global economy lee presents an ostensibly asian
argument but his essential message is global

Looking East to Look West 2022-09-27
these thirty eight essays by the professors and research fellows of the lee kuan yew school of
public policy is dedicated to the tenth anniversary of the school the core theme of the essays
is governance in asia and what its governments and peoples are doing for the public good as
asia rises its policymakers and citizens and indeed the rest of the world are increasingly
asking how this dynamic region is making public policy what we can learn from that exciting
often turbulent process and how asians can do better the school s diverse and international
group of scholars have written a set of informal provocative and passionate essays about
governance in asia its past present and future and why they study it the volume a candid
engaging act of transparency and disclosure is also an invitation to join the conversation on
the problems and promise of asia and the larger dialogue on public policy and policy research
in a globalized world contents in search of good public administration and governance naomi
aoki a third generation theory of collective action eduardo araral growing importance and
increasing complexity research in public financial management in asia mukul g asher india on
my mind kanti bajpai new mindsets solving the world s water and wastewater problems asit k
biswas how did i get here where am i going thinking on a bicycle joost buurman is there a
macroeconomic policy regime in china chen kang the story of missing women yvonne j chen why
public policy needs to take a broader view on well being namrata chindarkar from slobodan
milosevic to doraemon heng yee kuang the poetry of politics what i research and why selina ho
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tracing how governments think michael howlett the challenge for labour market policy research
hui weng tat the price of the invaluable the role of companies and markets in water supply
olivia jensen from gangnam apartments to urban development policy in asia a personal journey
joo yu min research passion for excellence in teaching suzaina kadir population ageing in the
east and west kim erin hye won coincidences or opportunities ashish lall water narratives
caricature of a general theory of institutional change leong ching local government fiscal
disparities in china li hui new ideas for a new normal singapore donald low is humanity
rational kishore mahbubani first ask the right question ng kok hoe of mice and man a personal
research journey tikki pang health for all all for health public policy research for global
health phua kai hong bureaucracy i love you ora orn poocharoen capital flows crises and
exchange rate management in emerging asia ramkishen s rajan destiny detachment and public
policy m ramesh my research passion securing the survival and well being of our species john
richardson the big picture and the small the long view and the short razeen sally the
professorial life seamlessness synergy and significance kenneth paul tan the need for a
serious rethink on economics dodo j thampapillai any progress towards sustainable development
or at least sustained development cecilia tortajada making research a fulfilling mission vu
minh khuong what drives public managers in tough governance settings zeger van der wal dirty
boots and polished shoes robert j wasson warming up the cold bench wu xun building an asian
scholarship of public administration and policy wai hang yee readership academics policy
makers lky school students alumni and faculty and anyone interested in the development and
management of universities and other institutions of higher education keywords public policy
education university management leadership institution building lee kuan yew singapore
researchreviews in ten short years the lky school has achieved a certain international
reputation this is partly due to the inimitable leadership of kishore mahbubani and partly
because the work of the school meets a crying need for better governance in asia the 38 essays
in the book are snapshots of what the school has been doing from different perspectives giving
the reader a sense of where the school is heading as it rides a current of history george yeo
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chairman kerry logistics former singapore foreign minister this volume of essays by the
faculty and research fellows of the lky school is a series of succinct and candid reflections
on public policy research it is also an insightful guide to rising asia pascal lamy former
director general of the world trade organization kishore mahbubani and his colleagues draw us
into the exciting world of asian governance and the making of public policy for development in
this most dynamic region helen clark undp administrator and chair of the united nations
development group ever wonder what public policy schools do and why here is a place to find
out this volume is a biography of asia s premier school and also an encounter with a
burgeoning academic field the lee kuan yew school has accomplished so very much in an
incredibly short period of time merit e janow dean school of international and public affairs
professor of practice international economic law international affairs columbia university is
there a singapore school of public policy thinking and research these essays suggest that the
lky school may be laying the groundwork justin lin professor peking university former chief
economist the world bank the school shares its intellectual passions and ambitions with a
directness and clarity which justifies the international attention it so well deserves lim
siong guan group president gic

One Dark Window 2013-03-15
this book ist the first volume of the memoirs of lee kuan yew the man who planted singapore
island state firmly on the map of the world in intimate detail lee recounts the battles
against colonialists communists and communalists that led to singapore s independence

Giants of Asia: Conversations with Lee Kuan Yew 2015
1 new york times bestseller significant the book is both instructive and surprisingly moving
the new york times ray dalio one of the world s most successful investors and entrepreneurs
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shares the unconventional principles that he s developed refined and used over the past forty
years to create unique results in both life and business and which any person or organization
can adopt to help achieve their goals in 1975 ray dalio founded an investment firm bridgewater
associates out of his two bedroom apartment in new york city forty years later bridgewater has
made more money for its clients than any other hedge fund in history and grown into the fifth
most important private company in the united states according to fortune magazine dalio
himself has been named to time magazine s list of the 100 most influential people in the world
along the way dalio discovered a set of unique principles that have led to bridgewater s
exceptionally effective culture which he describes as an idea meritocracy that strives to
achieve meaningful work and meaningful relationships through radical transparency it is these
principles and not anything special about dalio who grew up an ordinary kid in a middle class
long island neighborhood that he believes are the reason behind his success in principles
dalio shares what he s learned over the course of his remarkable career he argues that life
management economics and investing can all be systemized into rules and understood like
machines the book s hundreds of practical lessons which are built around his cornerstones of
radical truth and radical transparency include dalio laying out the most effective ways for
individuals and organizations to make decisions approach challenges and build strong teams he
also describes the innovative tools the firm uses to bring an idea meritocracy to life such as
creating baseball cards for all employees that distill their strengths and weaknesses and
employing computerized decision making systems to make believability weighted decisions while
the book brims with novel ideas for organizations and institutions principles also offers a
clear straightforward approach to decision making that dalio believes anyone can apply no
matter what they re seeking to achieve here from a man who has been called both the steve jobs
of investing and the philosopher king of the financial universe cio magazine is a rare
opportunity to gain proven advice unlike anything you ll find in the conventional business
press
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